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FIXED INCOME MONEY MARKET AND DERIVATIVES ASSOCIATION OF INDIA 

FIMCIR/2019-20/31 
  
January 9, 2020 
 
 
Dear Sirs / Madam,  
 
Ministry of Finance (department of Revenue vide notification dated 8th January,2020 has postponed 
the effective date for the amendments proposed to the Indian Stamp Act 1899 to 1st April 2020.  
Accordingly in supersession to our notification of amended Stamp duty effective from 9th January 
2020 hosted on our website, it is hereby informed that Status quo be maintained regarding  stamping 
of document pertaining to CP/CD transactions operation till 31st March, 2020.  
 
The revised operational guidelines on CP /CD effective from 9th January, 2020 as advised also stand 
deferred till further notice and the extant  Operational Guidelines to be followed.  
 
 
 
 
 
P. Das Gupta  
Dy Chief Executive Officer  
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